
From: Jeremy Ahrens
To: Chris Patterson; Anita Sanford; Kelly Murray; Mike Sanford; Alejandro Guzman
Subject: LN Hagood 15
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 4:12:42 PM

Good Afternoon,
        LN Hagood 15 was a mess and the rain conditions are not great for heavy equipment. The pooled up water has been drained and the berm repaired. We also took a track hoe
and pulled the sediment from the snow removal outside of the berm back onto the location just inside of the berm. Please see photos.
 
Once conditions allow we will bring in the road grader and grade the location.
 
Im not sure what else we can do in these conditions to meet the expectations. Let me know your thoughts.
 

Jeremy Ahrens
Maintenance Foreman
C: 970-620-3659
T: 970-550-2821
Jeremy.Ahrens@scoutep.com
100 Chevron Road
Rangely, CO 81648

 
 
 

From: Jeremy Ahrens <Jeremy.Ahrens@scoutep.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 3:44 PM
To: Jeremy Ahrens <Jeremy.Ahrens@scoutep.com>
Subject: pic
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